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Inset Days: 2018 

Fri 9th Feb  

Fri 13th July  

 

Spring Term  

Half Term: 

13th –16th Feb 

End of Term  

29th March 

 

Summer Term   

Starts: 16th April 

Half Term: 

28th May –1st June 

End of Term  

24th July 

Dates for 

your diary 

Tremendous Theatre Trip  

Bad Weather 

In the case of bad weather causing 
the school to make the decision to 
close, the school will notify Spirit FM 
Radio station as well as notify your 
directly by Parentmail when 
possible. 

You may check Spirit FM’s             
list of closed schools by          
visiting www.spiritfm.net.  

Please do not telephone Spirit 
FM directly. 

Vacancy for LSA 

Make  £10 

Grow 

On Tuesday 16th January 2018, Year 5 
had an incredible trip to the Chichester 
Festival Theatre where we enjoyed a 
range of activities including an a show. 
To know more about this tremendous 
trip read on.                                             
When we arrived, our courteous hosts, 
Charlie and Richard, met us and took 
us inside. Once we were settled down 
three members of the cast of The   
Jungle Book met us and we were able 
to ask them a few questions about the 
life of an actor.  

After we went into the main part of the 
theatre where we were lucky enough 
to watch the Children’s Orchestra 
which played eight classical tunes.                

Overall it was great fun especially the    
magician, Tyler Henry, who performed 
between songs—he was hilarious! 

After that, we were put into groups of 
six and we acted out scenes from the 
Jungle Book including a thunderstorm 
and wolf pack. We made a tunnel and 
we performed the beginning, middle 
and end of the thunderstorm using our 
voice and body parts! We also acted 
out a pack of wolves hunting their prey 
we then combined the two together to 
make a pack of wolves in the middle of 
the thunderstorm. 

Overall, it was an amazing trip and we 
all learnt some valuable skills and ac-
tivities that we can use in school. It 
was great fun!                                   

We would like to say 
a big thank you to 
the theatre and the  
teachers who         
organised it! 

By Joshua Craven  

Vacancy 

Learning Support Assistant  

Contract: Permanent  

Term-Time 25 hours per week   

 

We are looking to appoint an 

enthusiastic, friendly and reliable 

Learning Support  Assistant to join our 

team. The successful candidate should 

have a good understanding of children 

and their needs, and have experience 

working with children in a school     

setting. Duties will include working 

across the primary age range,        

supervision at playtimes and         

supporting pupils with special         

educational needs.  Position to start as 

soon as possible. 

 

For further information please contact 

the Headteacher, Mrs Sue Parker.  

 

Closing date: Monday 5th February 2018 

Interviews will take place on Thursday 

8th February 2018 

 

East Wittering CP School is committed 

to safeguarding and promoting the 

welfare of children and expects all staff 

to share this commitment.  

Appointment to this position will be      

subject to a successful enhanced        

Disclosure and Barring Service and 

qualifications check. 

 

 

 

Miss Cook’s 
Make £10 grow 
project this term 
raised £25.70 by 
selling ice pops. 

Miss Moore’s 
Make £10 Grow 
project has 
raised an 
amazing £130 by 
running a 
painting 
lunchtime 
workshop. 

We would like to 
thank you for 
your continued 
support 

Parents Evening 

Reminder that Parent/Teacher 
Consultation evening will be taking 
place on 

Wed 7th Feb 3.30—7.00pm 

Thu 8th Feb  3.30—6pm 

Your slips for booking your 
appointments should be returned by 
Tue 30th January. 

Please be aware that all teacher 
led after school clubs will not 
run during this week. Paid for 
clubs will run as usual. 

 


